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Hi Council,

Bylaw 17/2021- Land Use Bylaw should go from UR to RX rather than R1 as the RX designation has been supported by
the majority of council on recent redistricting amendments. This will provide more affordable lots as well as modernize
housing and will prevent future amendments so new residents know what they are potentially buying into.

Regards,

St. Albert Resident





